A Parents, carers and
staff are invited to:

The Annual PTA j
General Meeting  *

on Tuesday 19th October
at 8pm via Zoom

Everyone welcome P

Come dlong to meet  Find out about Find out how
the PTA committee and be a part of the children
and other parents  upcoming events benefit from the

\ond volunteers at the school work of the PTA

Please confirm if you would like to
come, or are interested in joining the
committee, by emailing the PTA on
secretary.woodthornepta@gmail.com
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